Patented Medicine Prices Review Board -
March 1st, 2007 Meeting

At its meeting, the Board: e The Work Plan for the 2006 Annual Report

» Discussed: o Future PMPRB activities related to the National

« The possible next steps in the Review of the Prescription Drug Utilization Information System
Board’s Excessive Price Guidelines The next Board meeting is scheduled for

» Was briefed on: May 18, 2007.

e The results of the compliance and investigation
reports

Questions and Comments
PMPRB E-bulletin

Readers who wish to receive PMPRB Electronic News bulletins are required to register by forwarding
their E-mail address to pmprb@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca.

Your cooperation in submitting changes to your E-mail or/and mailing addresses is also appreciated.

For additional information,
please contact the Secretary of
the Board at: 1-877-861-2350,
or (613) 954-8299, or at
sdupont@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca.

Summary of Board Meetings are
available on our Web site under
About the PMPRB.

Please forward all subscriptions
to the PMPRB e-mail or mailing
lists, and requests for publications
to Elaine McGillivray at
Elaine@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca.
For more information on our
Web site, please contact our
Communications Officer at
pmprb@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca.



